
ELWERT-KRUGER INTERSECTION PROJECT 
 

PROJECT STATUS 

 
 

The project contractor is Kerr Contractors from Woodburn, OR. 

 

 

Construction start: August 2019 

Scheduled Elwert Road closure: Spring/Summer 2020 

Scheduled completion: End of July 2020 

 

Landscaping establishment will continue for two years after roadwork 

construction is completed. 
 

 
Added after the 7/25/19 Open House (from the Sherwood School District):  

High School Construction Bond Information: 

www.sherwood.k12.or.us/information/bond-visioning-process 


